## HERBERT J. COHEN 141 LANGHAM STREET BROOKLYN. N. Y., 11235

April 3, 1970

Rabbi Norman Lamm c/o The Jewish Center 131 W. 86th St. New York, N.Y. #10024

Dear Rabbi Lamm:

I am pleased to report that The United Synagogue Metropolitan Region Board of Directors has approved an appropriation of \$200.00 for the April 26th rally. Rabbi Feldman will be forwarding the check to you very shortly.

May God bless you for the fine work you are doing under the very trying conditions. I hope to have the opportunity some day to converse with you at length.

Shalom.

HC:HL

Herbett J. Cohen

Herbert J. Colen